
Police committee meeting  
November 27, 2017 
5:30 PM City Hall 

 
Present: 
 
Scott Bloomberg  
Mark Bolander  
Rosetta York 
John Stone 
Dave Brown 
Larry Brooks 
Steve Rubsam 
Robert Reisner  
Raymond Reynolds  
Chief Mike Swick 
Officer Haycraft 
Tyler Weber 
Bent Benefiel 
Josh Ochs 
 
Committee discussed Semi truck parking in the lot off of Gregory drive. Ideas proposed 
include adding electrical boxes to designated parking spots. Charge monthly/yearly fee 
for parking. Curb cut for access off of Gregory drive. More research needs to be done 
and another meeting will be called. 
 
Taser training has been completed recently. New tasers will need to be purchased to be 
compliant with new standards. Some of the old units can be traded for the new ones. 
Cost and warranty was discussed. 
 
Adjourned 6:15 PM 
Scott Bloomberg, Chairman 
 


